
Site Report – Levelock – November, 2024
To: Superintendent Kasie Luke
and LPSD School Board Members

From: Kathy Touring, Head Teacher

Elementary and preschool students enjoyed the community Halloween celebration.

Elementary and Upper School students are excited to participate in the Yu’pik and traditional dance classes
offered this year.

Photos & Description of Activities and Events

Personnel Update
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Tom Walker is returning for the second marking period to teach our secondary students. We welcome him
and his son Everett to Levelock. We look forward to filling the Preschool Aide position soon.

Classroom Highlights
Elementary students participated in place-based lessons on weather and seasonal holidays emphasizing the
end of summer and harvest in celebration and preparation for long winter months.

LSAC Activity
LSAC meeting was held on , and our next meeting is scheduled for Nov. 7Oct 3, 2024

Community Engagement
Our secondary students held a Halloween Open House for community members including games,a candy
hunt, fog and glow stick events. It was well attended and enjoyed by family and community members.

Professional Development
Classified staff completed Safe School training, Certified staff participated in In-Service held Oct. 16-18 and
PD Monday on Oct 21. Certified staff has begun Alaska Reads training and Ms. Touring is pursuing
UAA credits in Multi-cultural studies and continues to attend weekly PLC meetings with Ms. McCarley.

Pupil % Attendance K-12
October attendance: 77%

Student and Staff Safety
Elementary students continue lessons on Safety, Respect and Responsibility - learning the importance of a
safe school environment for all students.

Other
Power has been going out frequently, for days at a time, in Levelock. The school has been able to run on the
generator when that happens. Tim McDermott has been very helpful as we navigate these Challenges.
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